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***Media Advisory for Friday, Feb. 24 at 12:30 p.m. or Immediately
Following the Speaker’s Press Conference***

Florida House Democratic Members Respond to HB 837
 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Following the Civil Justice Subcommittee and the Speaker’s
press conference today, House Democratic Caucus members will hold a press
conference to discuss HB 837 and its impact in denying Floridians’ ability to seek
justice through the courts.
 
WHO:           Representative Hillary Cassel (D- Dania Beach)
                        Representative Ashley Gantt (D-Miami)
 
WHAT:         Media Availability Responding to HB 837
                                                                 
WHEN:        Friday, Feb. 24, 2023

12:30 p.m. or immediately following the Speaker’s press conference
 
WHERE:     House Democratic Office
                        Suite 316, The Capitol
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